
Are you age 14-26 with lived experience of SEND?

Would you like to share your experiences and 

knowledge to help shape the future of the Council?

We are setting up a group for young people with lived experience of SEND who can help us improve and 

shape the future of the Council and our services. You do not need to have an EHCP, but need to live in 

Hillingdon Borough currently and identify as having Special Educational Needs and/or Disabilities.

We want you to help us make our SEND services more effective for young people in our Borough.

We will be meeting regularly to review and improve existing and new initiatives, policies and procedures to help 

us improve supporting SEND, take part in a variety of fun activities and talk to professionals about your 

experiences and how we can improve our support for other young people in the Borough.

COMING SOON:

A competition to design the 

logo for the group and 

choose a name for the group 

– prizes for the winning name 
and design!

Sign up HERE for more 

information about how 

to join the group or 

enter competition

https://forms.office.com/e/yjgPPbBusD
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